OFFICE of the

PROVOST

Dr. Jaromy Kuhl Appointed Dean
of the Hal Marcus College of Science and Engineering

Faculty and Staff,

| am pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Jaromy Kuhl as dean of the Hal Marcus
College of Science and Engineering. Dr. Kuhl has served as interim dean of the college since
April 2018.

A UWF faculty member since 2005, Kuhl has proven himself a valuable asset to the
University. He served as chair of the Department of Mathematics and Statistics from 2012
to 2018. He also was interim dean of the Graduate School. Under his leadership as interim
dean, the college has developed several new STEM programs, including UWF’s first Ph.D.
program.

Among other initiatives, he has strengthened and expanded the university’s partnership
with the Florida Institute for Human and Machine Cognition, has overseen the completion
of the new Science Annex and is working with chairs and faculty on several projects to
improve student success rates for STEM students.

Please join me in congratulating Dean Kuhl.

Sincerely,

Dr. George Ellenberg
Provost and Senior Vice President

September 27, 2019



